
VOTER INFORMATION
May 2023 Election

When is the next Election?

The next countywide election is occuring May 16th, 2023. This 
election will  focus on the various special districts within Clackamas 
County. 

What is on the Ballot?

How do I vote?

On the ballot there will be contests for the following:

- Local School Boards
- Community College Boards
- Education Service Districts
- Transportation Districts

Positions

Recviving my Ballot

- City of Oregon City: Borrowing for Oregon City Urban Renewal 
Agency. 
- City of West Linn: Special election to fill the vacancy for Mayor 
- Molalla Rural Fire Protection: Measure 3-591 - Local Option 
Renewal Levy to Maintain Fire, Emergency Medical Operations

City and District Measure and Contests

- Fire Districts
- Water Districts
- Park and Rec. Districts

All registered voters of Clackamas County will recive a ballot for the 
election. Where you live determines what districts, measures, and 
contests are on your ballot.

All voters will recive  
their ballots by mai. 
However, if needed 
Ballots can be aquirred 
in-person by request at 
the Clackamas County 
Elections Office. Ballots 
will be sent out/
available on April 26th, 
2023. 

Voting my Ballot

On the ballot, you will fill 
in the bubble located 
next to the candiates 
name you wish to vote 
for. You are not required 
to vote for every 
position, and your ballot 
will be counted for 
everything you did vote 
for. Do not vote multiple 
times on one position 
unless spesified.

Casting my Ballot

Voters can return their 
ballots three ways:
- Returning it via mail.
- Dropping off the ballot at 
a locked Drop Box.
- By returning it to the 
Elections Office.

Voters can return their 
ballots at anytime via any 
of these methods, before 
May 16th at 8:00pm.  


